WELCOME TO SIXTH GRADE!

Dear Parent/Guardian:

In September, your child will begin sixth grade at School 16. We would like to welcome you and your child to a year that will be both challenging and rewarding. A supply list is attached. If possible, please have the supplies by the first day of school.

We also would live to remind you of a few procedures for the upcoming year. First, cell phones are not allowed in the classrooms. If your child has a phone, the phone must be turned off and in their backpack. All visible phones will be sent to the office. Next, students are not allowed to wear hoods in school. Please remind your child to remove their hoods when entering the building. Finally, there is no gum chewing in school.

We hope you had an enjoyable summer and look forward to meeting you in September.

The Sixth Grade Teachers